
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Saturday, August 28, 2021 4:00:09 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: TOM DUFFY
Submission Time: Aug 28 2021 3:09PM
Email: TDUFFY4@OUTLOOK.COM
Telephone: 208-727-7163
Address: 501 PINEVIEW LANE
BELLEVUE, ID 83313

Name of Utility Company: IDAHO POWER

Case ID: IPC-E-21-25

Comment: "IPUC BOARD, Please disapprove rate increase for all Blaine County residents for
the additional cost to bury the second power line. We think the additional cost for the cable
bury proposal should be charged to those residents who live near the buried section and thus
would benefit from not looking at an overhead line. These residents can afford it while the
remaining residents of the county can not. TOM AND JANET DUFFY"
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